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From: Phil Yribar <info@midasgoldcomments.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 2:39 PM
To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Midas Gold Idaho

Dear Permitting Officials, 
 
I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as part of the 
National Environmental Policy Act. 
 
I believe the project presents a plan to repair the environment and boost Idaho's economy - particularly under 
Alternative 2. Historic mining operations, development of former town site and natural processes have resulted in 
significant degradation of many elements of the environment. Loss of fish passage, potential water degradation from 
previous mining activity and excessive erosion are all of great concern to our community. The Stibnite Gold Project 
would finance reclamation efforts to address these problems and in turn boost Idaho's economy. It is a win-win for our 
community. 
 
Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than 1,000 jobs to rural Idaho and still provide 
access to Idaho's public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. And with the coronavirus, we need it now more 
than ever. The USFS has provided sufficient time to review the document and provide comments. It is time to move 
forward. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to pick alternative 2 as the preferred alternative for the Stibnite Gold 
Project. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Name: Phil Yribar 
 
 


